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Their is no reason for this bill to become law as this will make thousands of 

Oregonians criminals over night. It is the right of the American citizen to make their 

own firearm for personal use and self protection. 

 

 

                                                                                                                       Thank you  

                                                                                                                   Michael 

ramsdal 


